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May 11, 2022 
 
 
 
 
To:  Tyler Reps and Distribution 
 
Due to the sudden increases in Steel & Rubber prices.  Tyler Pipe is announcing a 12% price list increase 
on all Standard No Hub Couplings and an 8% price list increase on Service Weight Gaskets.  The Price Increase 
will be effective June 1, 2022. 

New List Price sheets will be posted on our website before June 1, 2022. 

No PCA’s or large orders will be approved. 

 

Due to the volatility in the global steel & rubber market increases, all orders will be reviewed for approval after 

this announcement.  No Blanket Orders or Full Truckload Orders will be accepted.  Please notify all customers 

and your inside sales personnel immediately. 

If you have any questions, please contact your Tyler Pipe Regional Manager. 

Thank you for your business and continued support. 

 

Respectfully, 

Sterling Bowman 
Vice President of Sales 
Tyler Pipe & Coupling 
McWane Plumbing Group 

 

 

 

 


